From: Philip Larter

Sent: 01 February 2021 17:01

Subject: Gypsy, Traveller and Travelling Showpeople's Accommodation Assessment

Dear Sir/Madam,

Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council (Planning) have recently engaged consultants, arc4, to produce a Gypsy, Traveller and Travelling Showpeople's Assessment on their behalf. As part of acr4's research, they will be sending out a questionnaire for you to complete and to return back to arc4.

Everything will be explained in their email, including contact details, which will be sent in the next few weeks. However, should you wish not to participate or believe you are not the appropriate person to contact then please come back to me so that I can amend my list.

Once you have received the questionnaire if you would prefer to speak to Michael Bullock, Managing Partner at arc4, then this can be arranged for you.

Thank you in anticipation for your support.

With kind regards,

Phil Larter
Principal Planning Officer

Phone: +442476376506

Email: Philip.larter@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk

Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council Town Hall Coton Road Nuneaton CV11 5AA









Traveller liaison and education officers; none.
Housing and planning staff
Neighbouring local authorities as part of duty to cooperate;
Traveller groups such as:
- Showman's Guild
- National Federation of Gypsy Liaison Groups
- Friends Families and Travellers
County Council staff (where appropriate)
Police and community safety officers
Sent 02/02/21
<u>carol.ingleston</u>
jane.grant(
David.Butler
Kirstie.Rea(
DorothyBarratt
Peter.Heath(
sent 03/02/21